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Metropolitan Edison Company Docket !to. 50-209
ATT't: Mr. J. G. iiiller

Vice Fresident
P. O. Box 542
Reading, Pennsylvania 19503

Gentimen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 30, 1974, whicn forwarded
a report pursuant to 10 CFR 50.55(e) regarding the crosion of the
"B" nakeup and purification recirculation orifice. Your report
will be reviewed and evaluated and, should we require additional
information concerning this matter, we will contact you.

Your ccoparation concerning this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original signed lig
J. C. Davis

John G. Davis, Deputy Director
for Field Operations

Directorate of Regulatory Operations
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